
Report of the Canon 20 
Appeals Board 

	
The Canon 20 Appeals Board met on August 25, 2016. The board reviewed requests from 11 
parishes for a reduction in their minimum commitment to the Diocese for 2017.  The Board 
granted $103,923 in reduced commitments.   
	
Respectfully submitted, 
The Rev. Nancy D. Shepherd, Chair 
Canon 20 Appeals Board 
 
	


